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Chris Paton’s notes from his talk, given to the Anglo Scots at Manchester online via Zoom, 
are available in the Member Area at Member Area Documents/Scotland Records.  
 
Please Log In to access the Member Area, then select Browse Documents: 
 
 

 
From the list on the left of the screen choose Scotland Records / Speakers Notes: 
 

 
 
Anglo-Scots Speakers Notes for Members 
Hilary Hartigan, 20th February 2021. 


